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Greetings from the City of Brotherly Love, 

I know this has been a long time coming, and for that I apologize. Enclosed you will find the 
QSL Card (or cards) from your reception reports stemming from our DX Test last December. 

The way in which we conducted the test - simultaneously on two stations from the same site - 
made the test and it's results most interesting to us. It was fascinating to see how signals from 
each station were propagated over long distances at the same time. I want to thank you, albeit 
belatedly for your participation in the test. 

Again, please accept my apologies for taking so long in responding. No, I am not trying for a 
record for the longest response time from a domestic station ®; rather, things have just been 
extremely busy this year, making it difficult to find the time to sit down and follow up on the 
reports. Those of you who know me will also notice my often extended absences from many of 
the DX lists I frequent (NRC, IRCA, etc). Again, this has been due to a very heavy work load. 

A couple of things to note: WNTP has applied to the FCC to let out our day pattern somewhat. 
One night after the new system comes on line next year, we will schedule a test to see if you 
notice any differences in your region in our signal. Also, I would like to find out if there is any 
interest in me performing a third annual DX test this coming December or January. If you are 
interested, please email at the above email address and let me know. 

73, 

René 
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